
Highway 75 Walk/Bike Path 
Banner Sponsorship Form 

Breckenridge Active Living is selling sponsorship banners to be placed on the light 
poles along the Highway 75 Walk/Bike Path. The path is a great addition that creates a 
warm, welcoming image for our City, and the banners are a great way to show your 
community support while promoting your business. 

______ $200 includes banner sponsorship from March 2020 through March 2021 
______ $50 renewal for March 2021 through March 2022 
______ $50 renewal for March 2022 through March 2023 

*First 58 sponsorship forms returned to us will be guaranteed a banner
*3-year sponsorship includes one replacement banner (if needed) due to damage
from wind & weather

Business Name (this is what will be displayed on banner):  

_______________________________________________________ 

Contact Name: _____________________________ Phone: ____________________ 

Address: _____________________________ Email: ___________________________ 

Please respond by: December 18th, 2019 
Payment due by: January 15th, 2020 

Make checks payable to: Breckenridge Active Living Committee 
Mail check and above information to: City of Breckenridge,  
Attn: ALC Banner, 420 Nebraska Ave, Breckenridge, MN 56520 

Thank you for your support!!  

If you have any questions, please contact Lori G. at (218)643-4681. 
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